

gentleshepherd community church

Contact Us

Lead Pastor Rev. Adam Nickell pastora@gentleshepherd.ca Family Ministries Pastor Paul Lucas paul@gentleshepherd.ca **Administrative Assistant** Stacey Wight office@gentleshepherd.ca

Supporting Clergy: Rev. Ann Gillies, Rev. David McIntyre, Rev. Derwyn Docken and Rev. Shirley Ferris

Pastor Emeritus: Rev. Don Prince

Mailing Address: RR#4, Box 21 Flesherton, ON NOC 1E0

Physical Address: Fire #426176, Concession 8 (North of Grey Road 4, East of Grey Road 13)

GPS Coordinates: 44.303182,-80.518479

Office Hours: Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 10:30am-5pm

Phone: 519.924.3422

Website: GentleShepherd.ca



Easter Sunday April 1, 2018

Welcome and Call to Worship Isaiah 25:6-9

Praise & Worship Wilda Allen & Team

Gathering with the Children Pastor Paul Lucas

Scripture Reading Jim Dawson Matthew 28:1-15

Special Music GSCC Choir Crown Him Lord this Easter Day!

Message Rev. Adam Nickell "He is Risen (and that's no joke)"

Sending Hymn Thine Is the Glory! *Number 291*

Watch N'Pray

- > Praise the Lord that Pastor Paul and Payge and family have found a place in the Beaver Valley. They will be moving in the first week of April.
- > For May Gordon as she continues to recover in Sunnybrook hospital from a recent serious car accident.
- > Vi Wilson, friend of Dianne Carlson, has Multiple Myeloma and has begun radiation treatments.
- > Please continue to pray for Piper Sicard. She is currently being tested for nail patella syndrome and is undergoing treatment for juvenile arthritis.
- > For Jonathan Gillies—pray for ongoing protection and provision.
- > For Payge Lucas—King's Kids Coordinator for Flesherton, Markdale and Osprey sites. Pray for all of the King's Kids attending and their families.
- > For Charles Lake (Tillie's husband) who is fighting colon cancer.
- > Please pray for Antoon Van Maren (Anja's father) who has been diagnosed with an inoperable cancerous brain tumor. The family covets your prayers at this time.
- > For those battling cancer: Roger and Doreen Bourgeois, Cindy Hargrave, Cathy McPhee, Jenn Schnier, Diana Stephens, Ruth Kentner (Dianne Carlson's friend), Carol Lundsted.
- > Ongoing prayer for Les and Veronica Burnham, Shirley Clark, Ruth Colgan, Iona Shier, Gord Smith, Peter Symons, Joan White, Leone Wight.
- > Grey Gables Residents: Don Bullock and Tom Walton.
- > For Pip, Brenna, and Jack Lucas as they transition to Calgary over the next month.

For the Fridge Door

- Would you like to become a Member of GSCC? Find out what that means at 2 sessions following the worship service on Sunday April 8 & 15. Sign up in the Fellowship Hall.
- > The Missions Team has affirmed and endorsed Jeffrey Baxter to go on a short-term mission to Ethiopia with SIM this coming April 19⁻³0. Please keep Jeff, the team and this mission in your prayers. If you would like to support the mission financially mark your donation "Jeff Baxter Ethiopia mission". The total cost of this mission is \$3200.00.
- > Volunteer Spiritual Care Visitor Training Program: April 4 & 18, May 2 & 16, 1-4pm at Grey Bruce Health Services in Owen Sound. Learn to visit and care for the sick in a group setting. 519-376-2121 x.2889 or jssmith@gbhs.on.ca for more info.
- > Thinking Shrewdly Vision Ministries Annual Conference is April 17-18 in Waterloo. Visit visionministries.org for more info.
- > "Sexuality, Gender and the Local Church" Seminar with Rev. Dr. Ann Gillies and Rev. John Howard is on Saturday April 21, 10am-4pm. See posters or website for more info. \$30.00 includes lunch.
- You are welcome to a 50th Anniversary Celebration for Don and Judy Prince. Sunday April 22nd, from 2-5pm at the Maryhill Inn, 1302 Maryhill Rd, Maryhill, ON. This is a drop-in celebration so come and go when you can. For more information and to RSVP go to http://evite.me/xkrNZXczPF
- Notice of motion: It is joy to announce that Pastor Paul Lucas has requested ordination status with us as a Christian Church. The Council of Elders have interviewed Pastor Paul and examined him and now recommend Pastor Paul Lucas to you as a Congregation for ordination. As such the following motion will be considered together at the membership meeting coming up April 29th,2018: "After examining Pastor Paul Lucas and discerning together his call to Christian Ministry, we the congregation of Gentle Shepherd Community Church Grey County affirm his call to Christian Ministry and extend to him the title of "Ordained Minister". Because of the nature of this motion, please come prepared to examine Pastor Paul from the floor of the meeting with any spiritual, theological or practical question(s) you may have for him. If you are able to forward your question(s) in advance to Pastor Paul that would also be appreciated. Thank you, your Council of Elders.

God is our source

Give online: GentleShepherd.ca E-Transfers: give@gentleshepherd.ca

General Fund Weekly Budget: \$4831.00 Received Last Week: \$5157.00

>>Year to Date—Over (Under) Budget: \$3169.00

Mission Fund Weekly Goal: \$673.00 Received Last Week: \$713.00 Ethiopia Mission Rec'v: \$200.00

>>Year to Date—Over (Under) Goal: (\$2827.00) Ethiopia Mission YTD: \$590.00